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            Learning in Kindergarten


Reading: This week our focus will be on the letters Dd, and 
Ss.  We will continue work with initial sounds and we are 
beginning to work on blending sounds into words.

Writing:  We will be practicing letter formation for the 
letters Dd and Ss.  We will also be drawing pictures of things 
that start with Dd and Ss.

Math:  We will continue work with counting and making sets 
using ten frames and in different arrangements.  We are also 
workin hard on writing our nurmerals.

Our Pumpkin 
Patch trip is 

Tuesday!


Read nightly for 20 
minutes


Count and sort Halloween 
candy in various ways.  


Complete this sentence and 
draw a picture to go with it. 
(For Halloween I was _____.


Use your Halloween candy 
to practice adding 
numbers.  

Halloween

Your kinder is welcome to wear their costume to school on Thursday.  
We just ask that they do not bring props, masks, scary or gory 
costumes, inflatable costumes, and please no costumes depicting 
another’s race, ethnicity, or culture.  It is also a good idea to send your 
kinder with a change of clothes in case they get tired of being in 
costume.   Other than dressing up and doing Halloween themed 
activities our day will be business as usual. 


November


6th: Walk and Roll to School


8th: No School-Midterm 

Grading/Conference Prep


11th: No School- Veteran’s 

Day

*This week is safety week, we 

will be learning about fire 

drills, earthquake drills, and 

staying safe inside.
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